
To Dr. Flick from W. o. 

Baltimore, 
1larch 16, 1904. 

Dear Sir: 

At a meeting of the Tuberculosis Com'nittee (appointed at the Balti­
more Exhibition), held in New YorL on February 27th, it was decided to rofer 
to a larger gathering the discussion of the question rela t ing to organi zations 
for the study of tuberculosis in this country. You are hereby requested to 
attend a meeting for this purpose at the College of Physicians, 13th and Loèust 
Streets, Philadelphi~, on March 28th at half past three. 

Yours truly) 

(Ghairman) William Osler. 

Henry Barton Jacobs, Sec'y, 
11 Mt. Vernon Place, W. 
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